
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Service Announcement 
 
(Iqaluit, Nunavut) The City of Iqaluit would like to advise residents that 

city is suspending all municipal services until further notice, due to severe 

weather conditions. 

 

Fire and Ambulance services will be provided unless it is deemed unsafe 

and/or impossible to do so, delays can be expected due to weather 

conditions. 

 

Citizens are advised not to venture out in the community due to weather 

conditions.   

 

For information updates, regarding the status of municipal services, please 

call the blizzard line at 979-5300.  

 

 

For information contact:  
 

Eva Michael, Communications Officer  


